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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to object to the encroachment on the public right of way along Hume Avenue and Turner Road. 

Those streets are heavily used by pedestrians heading to the nearby park- as well as dog walkers and others. The 
sidewalks can get crowded- and people need to be able to step aside in order to stay out of the street. 

Turner Road, in particular, needs a sidewalk on both sides of the street- not just one side as is currently in place. People 
often have to walk in the street because the sidewalk is occupied . 

With the narrow streets in Del Ray, cars parking on one side (or both sides), sidewalks are critical- and restriction of 
those sidewalks becomes dangerous if it forces people onto the street to walk. 

Terry Rowe 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.terryrowe.photography%2F&amp;data=05% 
7C01%7Ccouncilcomment%40alexandriava.gov%7Cf900cb5b4b78480a35cb08da97d14a8a%7Cfeaa9b3143754aeeadccc 
76ad32a890b%7C0%7C0%7C637989222422892683%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWijoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQijoiV 
21uMzliLCJBTil61klhaWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=9a%2BrBU2u8ABnDB7RYT2HlNSQ8c26b 
BJdBeiAnkjuT%2BE%3D&amp;reserved=O 
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